
Embassy of India 

Bahrain 

*** 

 

Notice 
 

 With Reference to the Embassy of India’s Tender Notice inviting 

bids/quotations for outsourcing of its Consular, Passport, Visa (CPV) services, it 

is hereby informed that the Mission has decided to postpone the announcement 

of result of financial bids and award of contract. Fresh dates will be announced 

by the Mission in due course. 

 

 

Manama 

04 June 2024 


